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This work trip is very meaningful and held successfully. It has been my very pleasure to take 
part in this work trip. This is my second time participating in Project Mingde, this trip gave me 
a great opportunity to bring the knowledge I had learnt during lesson into real life. 
 
In the feasibility work, I am responsible for dimension measurement in Du Ling Primary School 
and I am working as a team with two students from South China University of Technology and 
other two students from HKU. We measured all the height of the concrete wall, width of doors 
and windows and also the staircases, etc. These data were needed for drawing the map of the 
school so that we could know the arrangement of the buildings in school. We took a whole day 
to finish our measurement work. I could feel the enthusiasm of my teammates and they are 
really helpful. 
 
While measuring the dimension of the classroom, there were many cracks on the wall. A 
professor from South China University of Technology came in and taught us about how to 
estimate the stability of a building by observing its crack. The taught was wonderful and we all 
learnt a lot. 
 
At last, the experience in the work trip was wonderful and unforgettable. Hopes that our work 
could contribute to the society and help those kids in the primary school. 


